
 

Infants 
Welcome Back!  We are so excited to see everyone back from 
winter break. Last month we wished our friends Olivia and Nolan 
the best of luck as they transitioned to toddlers. We also celebrat-
ed our friend My’Chon’s first birthday.  For the month of December, 
we talked about the different roles people do 
around our community. During our theme last 
month our infants really enjoyed reading a book 
called If I were a doctor. Not only did we talk about 
the important roles around our community, we 

spent some time talking about families and some of the traditions we 
do around this time of year. We even made a special gift for the par-
ents. 
 

     For the month of January, we will be exploring all things, Winter.  We’ve had 
such a warm winter thus far; we are slightly missing snow and hope to see it soon. If 
we continue to have a mild winter, we will be making our own snow by using flour 
and baby oil. We will also be doing a couple different activities related to ice. One of 
the activities that we will be doing is giving the children their own bowl of ice and 
have them work on their fine motor skills by using a drop-
per to drop watercolor paint on it. The infants will do a 
wide range of sensory activities to work on their fine motor 
skills along with their scooping and pouring skills by trying 
to scoop up snowflakes from the water table. 
 

         Not only will we be doing a wide variety of sensory 
activities, we will also be doing 
some fun art activities to create 
our own little winter wonderland. We will be making our 
own snowman and doing some tape resistant snowflake 
art. In addition, we will also make our own winter storm by 
free painting with a couple different colors of paint. We will 
round off our winter theme by talking about artic animals. 
  
This month we would like to welcome baby Emma (Kayla) 

and baby Hudson (Larissa) to the infant room. 
  

We would like to wish Rylie the best as she transitions to toddlers. 

Elizabeth and Jennie 

  


